
From: Joan Scott <joan.scott4723@gmail.com>  
Sent: 09 March 2020 17:09 
To: Planning LRB <PlanningLRB@southlanarkshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application P/19/1545 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
I am aware that a request for review of the refusal for the application P/19/1545 has been submitted to the 
Council. 
I wish you to note that my original objections to this application for Planning Permission still stand and I would 
expect the Planning Local Review Body to consider these in their deliberations. 
 
Regards 
 
Mrs Joan Scott BArch, FRIAS(rtf) RIBA(rtd) 
23 Mousebank Road 
Lanark  
ML11 7PE 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


